
Our faith calls us to help the least among us, just as Christ did. We have that opportunity on Monday, February 26 to join Catholic 
bishops from throughout the United States by participating in the “Lenten Action for Dreamers: Congressional Call in Campaign.”
  
Your voice is critical in urging members of Congress to approve a bipartisan, common-sense, and humane solution for Dreamers: 
Young people who were brought into the United States by their parents as children.

The Diocese prayerful asks its faithful to use this opportunity in this Lenten season to help those among us who are in need by calling 
your representative to urge a solution for Dreamers.

View the Congressional Call-In Campaign flyer (pdf) for details on the Call-in Campaign, including how to reach your Congressional 
representatives.

Thank you and God Bless.
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https://fwdioc.org/flyer-for-DACA-call-in-2-16-18.pdf



